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Question: What is the budget for the training and education of foster carers for this 
financial year? 

     

Answer: Madam Deputy Chair, I have a 
response to question on notice 
6.13. The question was: How much 
money has the department spent 
on training foster carers? This year 
$116 000 has been spent on 
training foster carers. In addition 
to this, the department provided a 
current funding of $92 550 to 
Foster Carer NT to develop new 
structure for their organization to 
better position themselves to 
provide training and education 
programs for foster carers. 
Training and education is a 
component of this grant  
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